Comment Letter BB

From: Liang-Fang Chao

To: City of Cupertino Planning Dept.

Subject: The TOTAL building height should be clearly specified
Date: Monday, July 09, 2018 2:28:26 PM

The EIR should clearly specify the TOTAL building height, including the rooftop structures,
for transparency and accountability.

The DEIR states:

e Amenities, such as cafés or gymnasiums, may be located on the rooftop and could add
up to 20 feet to the height of the buildings so long as they are centrally located on the
building.

e The maximum building height would be between 45 feet and 120 feet, with taller
buildings
anticipated to be located closer to North Wolfe Road, on the west side of North Wolfe
Road and
between 90 feet and 145 feet, with the taller buildings anticipated to be located away
from North
Wolfe Road and Vallco Parkway.

So, are we looking at 145+20 feet as the TOTAL building height, i ncluding the rooftop
structures.

How about the space between the ceiling of the top floor and the green roof?

Would that add another few feet?

For the purpose of the EIR, please clearly specify the TOTAL building height, including any
rooftop structures.

Liang
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